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April 23, 2020 
 
Ramsey Radakovich 
Interim Director of Operations & Skilled Trades 
Milwaukee County Parks 
9480 W Watertown Plank Rd 
Wauwatosa, WI 53226-3560 
 
 
RE:   Wisconsin Coastal Management Program Grant Application 
 
Mr. Radakovich, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your Wisconsin Coastal Management Program (WCMP) grant 
application, Restoring Water Quality in a Coastal Urban Lagoon Environment, for the amount of 
$78022, was included in our current funding request to the National Oceanic and Atmospheric 
Administration (NOAA) Office for Coastal Management (OCM). 

 
A WCMP grant agreement for your project will be sent to you as soon as we are certain of the timing and 
amount of Wisconsin’s federal funding. No funds may be expended, and no expenses may be incurred 
(including matching funds) on your project until a WCMP agreement is finalized.  
 
We are proud of initiatives such as yours, as they support the protection and enhancement of 
Wisconsin's coastal resources. In an effort to maximize the exposure of your efforts and the positive 
impact of the WCMP, we respectfully request you delay any public announcement of your grant award 
until the WCMP has an opportunity to publicly announce the grants awarded. We look forward to 
working with you. Should you have questions, please contact me at (608) 267-7982. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Friis, Manager 
Wisconsin Coastal Management Program 
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